
HOGE FENTON'S ESTATE PLANNING
UPDATE
In December 2010 major tax changes were enacted which impact estate, gift and generation skipping
transfer taxes. Those changes will affect the taxation of gifts made during your lifetime and transfers
made at your death.

To learn about these important changes, and for other updates on estate and financial planning,
please click here to view our annual Estate Planning Newsletter.
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